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February 24, 2020

Make-a-Wish activities are still going on for this week only.  We have collected approximately 
$730 so far, can we make it to $1,000 like we did last year????  

ACTIVITIES 

$2.00 for a free dress (NOT ON MASS DAYS)  / $1.00 to wear a hoodie of your choice with uniform 

$1.00 to chew gum all day / $1.00 for a drink (NO SODA) 

$1.00 for a computer game day pass (Wednesday ONLY) (Limit 2 - only used during Make-A-Wish) 

$4.00 for a movie, pop and popcorn (Friday, Feb. 28th)  PLEASE PAY BY THE 26TH) 

$1.00 Make-A-Wish Stars - We are hanging these throughout the school 

Any additional family donations can be sent with your child.  We hope all of you will help us make 
their dreams come true. 

Monday, Feb. 24th - Advisory Board Meeting at 7pm.

Tuesday, Feb. 25th - Mardi Gras events will take place in the afternoon.

Wednesday, Feb. 26th - There will be no school Mass in the morning.
We encourage you to attend one of our Ash Wednesday Masses together, as a family.  Start your 
Lenten journey together.  The Mass times are:  7am at SCM, Noon at OLS, 5:30pm at SCM and 7pm 
at OLS in Spanish.

Thursday, Feb. 27th - BAND STUDENTS ONLY - Mandatory rehearsal at Eastside at 7:15am.  
Parents please drop your child off by 7:00am.

Friday, Feb. 28th - Stations of the Cross will be at 2:15pm at OLS Church.  Please join us.  

Saturday, Feb 29th - Our Auction is finally here!  
Have you seen our classroom baskets?  They are still available to pre-purchase raffle tickets before 
our Auction Event, all week by the office.  (20 tickets for $20)

Monday, March 2nd - In-House Registration begins for 2020-2021.  Our current families will be able 
to begin the registration process.  Open registration begins for new families at our Open House on 
Sunday, March 8th, 9am-1pm.


